Hello,

The Illinois Shines program is fantastic and has been effective at increasing the growth of
solar in Illinois.

However, the program has experienced a fair bit of chaos over the past couple of years.
Additionally, the program is still moving slowly and without consistency, many clients from
2022 have yet to be moved past Part 2.

Therefore, the IPA should not decrease REC prices in 2023.

Decreasing the REC price so soon after resuming the program will result in further
instability and more difficulty for those of us who work in the Illinois solar industry. Please
consider this while making your decision.

Thank you,

AES Solar



